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105 Anapamu Street, Santa
Barbara

Consider recommendations regarding the Montecito Growth Management Ordinance (MGMO) Annual
Director’s Report, as follows:

a) Receive and file the Director of Planning and Development Department’s 2018-2021 annual report regarding
the health and safety findings relative to continuing the MGMO No. 4763; and

b) Determine that the above action is an administrative activity that will not result in direct or indirect physical
changes to the environment and thus is not a project as defined under Section 15378(b)(5) of the State
Guidelines for the Implementation of the California Environmental Quality Act.
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